

September 2017

Welcome HLCS families to the 1st official School Adjustment Counselor newsletter. We here at Henry Lord Community School are so excited to have school back in session. We have been working so hard all summer long on new projects and lessons for your kiddos to learn, to love and to be actively part of.

We hope that you will stop in and say hi to all the new faces that will be working with your children. Everyone is so excited to meet the families of this community.

This year we will be working on a social skill every week! For the first week of school we will practice and learn about *greeting others*. Please ask your children what they learned and see if they surprise you with their newly developed skills. For a full list of our social skills please check the link titled Social Skills. We would love for you to practice these skills at home too!

As we start this school year with excitement and love we want to stress the importance of attendance. Please make every effort to get your child(ren) here every day, and on time. We cannot share all the spectacular things that we want your child(ren) to learn if he/she is not here. Help us educate your child(ren) by stressing the importance of daily attendance. We want to make every day count toward their success in school and out!

This newsletter will be posted on our webpage once per month and it will keep you updated on all things social emotional.

Warmest Regards,

Mrs. Oliveira

